
Garnett Tourism Advisory Committee 
Special Meeting Minutes 

September 14, 2023 
 
The Garnett Tourism Advisory Committee met on Thursday, September 14, 2023, in the 
Director’s Office City Hall. The meeting was called to order at 12:04 p.m. with the following 
members present: Tom Emerson, Jr., Chairman, Paula Wallace, Vice-Chair, and committee 
members, Krystal Baugher, and Helen Norman. Absent: Committee members Nicole Stevenson 
and Michaela Reed. Also present was Kris Hix, Director of Community Development/Tourism. 
 
 
 
New Business 

TGT Application-Masonfelt Comedy-Zombie Walk II 

The committee reviewed the application submitted by Masonfelt Comedy for Zombie Walk II to 

be held on October 28, 2023. The committee discussed the application, and the various radio and 

print companies submitted, which were ones they weren’t familiar with. The committee found 

no issue with the application, and a motion was made by Chairman Tom Emerson, Jr., to 

recommend the application be sent to the City Commission for approval as submitted in the 

amount of $1500. The motion was seconded by Krystal Baugher. The motion passed 

unanimously. (4-0) The committee did suggest that next year more time be taken on preparing 

ahead, since the event is roughly a month away. 

 

Adjournment 

With no other business to come before the committee, Chairman Tom Emerson, Jr. made a 

motion to adjourn the meeting. Helen Norman seconded the motion. The motion passed 

unanimously (4-0). The meeting adjourned at 12:10 p.m.  

 

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 4, 2023, at 4:30 p.m. in the Commission 

Room at City Hall. 

 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Kris Hix, Director of Community Development/Tourism 


